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Hello Centre Mountain Lellum Families,      Nov. 14, 2023 
 
Hope you all had a wonderful long weekend.  
 
Remembrance Day Assembly 
We had an amazing Remembrance Day Assembly on Friday, Nov. 10. The students entered the 
gym quietly and were so well behaved during the entire ceremony. We were very happy they 
understood the importance of this assembly. Well done to all.   
 
Time to Celebrate 
Tuesday, Nov. 14, 2023 marks the 1-year anniversary of the opening of Centre Mountain Lellum 
Middle School.  For the staff and students who were in attendance for this amazing day, they will 
remember that we served cake to all the staff and students in the school. We thought it would be 
a great way to celebrate the 1-year anniversary, so we have ordered cupcakes for the staff and 
students to enjoy on Tuesday sometime after the lunch break. It seems unbelievable that one year 
has passed by so quickly.     
 
Parking and Pick-up/Drop-off Procedures 
We are still having a few issues with parents entering the lower parking lot to drop off their child 
in the morning and to pick up in the afternoon. We really appreciate your cooperation for only 
using the parent pick-up and drop-off loop. The upper loop is strictly for staff and buses only.   
 
If you are parking to come into the building, you are welcome to use the lower parking lot any 
time.    
 
A reminder of a few dates to mark in your calendars:   
Early Dismissal (11:30am) – Thurs. Nov. 23 (afternoon buses will run 3 hours ahead of schedule) 
Non-Instructional Day – Friday, Nov. 24   
First Term Reports posted on the Parent Portal – Friday, Dec. 15 
Last day of school before the holidays – Friday, Dec. 22 
First day back after the holidays – Monday, Jan. 8, 2024 
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